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Hello Rep. Schraa,

My name is Thomas Leager, Executive Director of Wisconsin Gun Owners. | am reaching out to you
for help with our 2021-2022 Legislative agenda. | think the time has never been better to push fora
Wisconsin Self-Defense and Personal Safety Act, that would provide a stand your ground law, full
constitutional carry/campus carry.

In 2020 we saw firearms sales sky-rocket, not just amongst conservatives but across the political
spectrum. The 2A along with personal responsibility for the safety of one's self and family has been
pushed to the forefront of our political discussion, as radicals cry out for "defund the police", and cities
across the country are wrestling with an uptick in violence and down turn of police personnel to deal
with it. Self-defense has become a real issue, and having talked to many Wisconsinites, it is a major
anxiety that many will be left defenseless in the face of criminal violence on a mass scale.

| hope that together, we can champion the cause of self-preservation and the right to bear arms. | look
forward to hearing from you.
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